With this being the last newsletter, | wanted to take a moment to let you knoew how
wonderful it was getting to know all of the families this year. Your children have
grown so much; physically, socially and academically. It's been a pleasure working
Wiith you andN\wsk you and your family nothing but the best with all the new
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Reminder

Parent Meeting: Thursday, May 2nd
2:45-3:45, Room 1201

Please join us today after school for our parent meeting! Our
guest speaker will be Katie Kapusta, the Head Start Behavior
Support Specialist. She’ll be presenting on the subject of
media guidance for young children.

e Child care will be provided for students only.
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Reminder

Parent Meeting: Thursday, March 7th
2:45-3:45, Room



e Child care will be provided for students only.



